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Thank you for your interest in completing the Delaware Green Ribbon Schools application for nomination to U.S. Department of Education Green Ribbon Schools (ED-GRS), District Sustainability Award and School Sustainability Award.  ED-GRS recognizes schools, districts and postsecondary institutions taking a comprehensive approach to sustainability, incorporating environmental learning with improving environmental and health impacts.

Becoming a U.S. Department of Education Green Ribbon School and District Sustainability Awardee is a multi-step process. The first step is to complete and submit this form to be selected as a nominee by your state education agency or equivalent.

Once selected as a nominee by your state education authorities, the second step of the process requires signatures certifying compliance with all applicable civil rights, Federal Student Aid, health, safety, and environmental statutory and regulatory requirements. 

Finally, your nomination materials, including the signed Nominee Presentation Form, documentation of progress in all three pillars of the award, and several photographs, will be sent to the U.S. Department of Education (ED).  DE recognizes its honorees in a state awards ceremony.  ED notifies national selectees in the spring, inviting them to send representatives to attend a ceremony in Washington, D.C. in the fall.  Selection is based on documentation of the nominee’s progress in the three ED-GRS Pillars. 

Pillar I:  Reducing environmental impact and costs:

Pillar II: Improving the health and wellness of students and staff; and

Pillar III: Offering effective environmental and sustainability education

Schools and districts demonstrating progress in every area will receive highest scores.  It may help to assemble a team with expertise across these areas to complete the application.  You may also wish to consult Green Strides (www.greenstrides.org) for programs related to each Pillar.

Applications are due by Jan 16, 2023. Delaware Dept. of Education will send nominations to the U.S. Department of Education by February 1, 2024.  Please contact Tonyea Mead tonyea.mead@doe.k12.de.us) if you have questions during application process. 

Sincerely,  






Tonyea Mead

DE Green Ribbon Schools Coordinator

DDOE Science Education Associate
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THE DELAWARE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER. IT DOES NOT DISCRIMINATE ON THE BASIS OF RACE, COLOR, RELIGION, NATIONAL ORIGIN, SEX, SEXUAL ORIENTATION, GENDER IDENTITY, MARITAL STATUS, DISABILITY, AGE, GENETIC INFORMATION, OR VETERAN’S STATUS IN EMPLOYMENT, OR ITS PROGRAMS AND ACTIVITIES.

